Dove and Rainbow News

3rd May 2019

Dear Parents and Carers.

A warm welcome to the summer term. I hope that you have all enjoyed some family time over the Easter break and that you have found time to relax and enjoy the warmer weather that we had. The children have all settled well into their school routine and we have welcomed seven new families into our Nursery and Belmont family. We are all looking forward to a busy, happy and exciting term ahead.

With very best wishes,

K. Harrison-Brown

Mrs K. Harrison-Brown Head Teacher

Campus Pedestrian Work

We are very pleased with the pedestrian work that has been carried out by Durham County Council over the Easter break. Please can I remind you that vehicles should **not** enter the school site between the hours of **8.15 - 9.15 a.m.** and **2.45 - 3.45 p.m.**, and that there is no access for parents and visitors to the staff car park near the Dove building main entrance. Thank you.





Warmer Weather

With the promise of warmer weather, could you please continue to send a hat/cap to school and to apply sun cream at home, before the children come to school. Your child's water bottle can be replenished throughout the school day from the water dispensers. Please continue to ensure that your child has a coat in school, even on warmer days, for any showers of rain.

Parent Governor Vacancies

We currently have one vacancy for a Parent Governor on our school's Governing Body and we will have one more vacancy from September. Parents who are interested in becoming a Governor, should contact school in the first instance. If we have more than two expressions of interest, then an election will be held. Please let the school office know by Friday 17th May if you are interested.

<u>Term Dates</u>

A reminder that **Monday 3rd June** is a staff training day. School will re-open on **Tuesday 4th June** for teaching purposes.